[bookmark: _GoBack] Tuesday Note 3
Dear Parents.
Cabbies: The Cabbies in the yard have become overgrown.  We are looking for volunteers to help cut back the branches and remove them.  Please contact school mobile 087-7218212 if you can help with this task.
Mass for the school community will be celebrated as part of the Parish Mission on Tuesday 23 September at 10.00am.  Everyone is welcome to attend.
Care of the School Rental Books.
Please cover in clear plastic.
Please work only with pencil.
Sciath na scol: Blitz (Ballinspittle NS, Kerrypike NS, Coachford NS) Tuesday 23 September in Coachford GAA Pitch at 11.00am.
Cycle safety will be held on Thursday 11.15-12.15 for 3rd and 4th class.

WOW continues this Wednesday – Church Car Park 8.40am, Terrace 8.45am.
Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll.

 

 


